
Le Petit Prince 
 

…an entire day of French Fun! 
 

On Thursday, April 7th, the Craig High School and Marshall Middle School 
French departments will be offering a joint field trip to the Overture Center 
for the Arts in Madison.  We will be attending a Madison Children’s Theater 

production of The Little Prince.  This special student matinee showing 
includes a post-show workshop with the director and the cast of the play. 

 
After the production, we will return to Janesville for a yummy French meal at 
29 South, a cozy café on Main Street.  Lunch will include a selection of quiche, 

fresh fruit, French potatoes, and dessert.   
 

The cost of this field trip is $30.00 which includes transportation to and from 
Madison, the performance and workshop, and lunch.  Please make checks 

payable to Craig French Club. 
 

We will be leaving Marshall at 8:10am, picking up our Craig students at 
approximately 8:15, and arriving in Madison for the 9:30 am showing of the 

Little Prince.  We will return at approximately 3:00 pm.   
 

This is an excellent opportunity for our students, and we hope that many of 
you will be able to participate!  Merci beaucoup! 

 

“What is essential is invisible to the eye.”   
- The Little Prince 

Based on the book by Antoine de Saint-
Exupery, this adaptation of the Little Prince 
by Rick Cummins and John Scoullar brings 

this enchanting tale to life in a multi-layered 
tale of awakening to the beauty…and 

mystery…of life. 


